
CRA Newsletter, 4-30-2018 

  

Board Meeting Information 
If you are interested in reading the Board of Trustees Agenda and Minutes from the last board 

meeting or any of the past board meetings minutes for this school year, they are posted on our 

website under “Our School”, then “Board Meeting Agendas and Minutes”.  Our most recent 

board meeting minutes were posted this morning.  
  

SAGE Testing 

SAGE testing began last week.  As it continues, we encourage parents to have their students 
take the test when the class is signed up to take it (make appointments at a time other than 
their testing time), help their student(s) get a good night’s rest before the test, and serve a 
good breakfast the morning of a test.  Please make sure they have a book to read in case they 
get done with their test early.  Students are allowed to bring a water bottle to keep on the floor 
during testing.  If your student is opting out and you will not be checking them out during SAGE, 
please make sure they have a book to read, so they won’t be a distraction to those testing 
around them.  If you need help with anxiety issues or have questions about the SAGE test, 
please feel free to email me at sgarrett@canyonrimacademy.org.  We will have make up test 
sessions for students who do miss tests.  A testing schedule is available on our website under 
“Current Events”. 
  
Photographs Needed for 5th Grade Patriotic Program 
Just a reminder…The deadline for sharing your military photos for the 5th grade patriotic program is 
this Friday, May 4th.  On May 24, CRA fifth graders will perform a special program patriotic 
program, celebrating the brave men and women who have served or are serving our country in the 
military.  A slide show of our CRA family’s military photographs will be presented, and we’d love 
you to share photos of your parents, siblings, friends, grandparents, great-grandparents, etc.  Please 
send them via email to sthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org  by this Friday.  Please include the 
soldier's name, your child's name and grade level, and their relationship to your child.  [Example: 
Elmer Fudd - Joey's (5th grade) great-grandfather]  If you have non-digital photos, we are happy to 
scan them and get the original back to you.  Simply drop them off in the office labeled 5th Grade 
MLK Program and include your child's teacher so we can be sure to return them to the correct 
family. 
Thank you! 

Bank Day 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on Wednesday, May 2nd during the student 
lunch hour for Save at School. 
It's never too early to start saving for your future! 
  
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, May 1:         Kindergarten Field Trip to Hogle Zoo, 9:00-11:15.  Both AM & PM classes 
will attend the zoo in the morning.  
Wednesday, May 2:    6th Grade Field Trip to Olympic Park (Weather permitting) 10:30-3:15 
Friday, May 4:             Kindergarten 2018-19 Orientation for all new K’s, 2:00 pm, Multipurpose 
Room 
Thursday, May 17:      Band & Orchestra Parent Performance, 2:30 pm, Multipurpose Room 
May 21-25:                  Kindergarten only – No School for K Assessments 
Monday, May 28:        NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 
Friday, June 1:            Last Day of School, 1:15 Dismissal 
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